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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Dear Members,
We hope this message finds you well and in good health.

It has come to our attention that there have been instances of members using both hon-
orary and honorific titles in ways that may not align with our club's standards and practic-
es. We value the respect and integrity that these titles represent and it is essential that
members exercise care and diligence in using them in any capacity, especially as mem-
bers of the Club.

We kindly remind all members who have been bestowed with such titles to respect the
dignity of the titles and they should only be used by members who have officially earned
them, either through professional qualifications or recognised status by the respective
Authorities, including the State Rulers, Governors of Penang, Melaka, Sarawak & Sabah
and his Majesty, the King of Malaysia. Mlsuse of these titles can lead to confusion and may
undermine the respect and dignity associated with them.

To maintain the dignity of our Club and the titles one holds, we ask that all members
adhere to the following guidelines :

1. Verify credentials : It is the responsibility of each member to ensure that you have the
appropriate credentials and supporting documents before using any of these titles. The
Club is duty bound to inspect representations and documentations to substantiate these
titles.

2. Respect other members : We ask that members be mindful of how these titles are
used in conversations and correspondences. Misuse and misrepresentations can lead to
misunderstandings amongst members.

3. Promote integrity : Members are encouraged by their contract with the Club's consti-
tution to uphold the integrity of the Club by respecting each other's qualifications and
Titles.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and look forward to maintaining a respect-
ful and honorable environment for all members. Should you have any questions or con-
cerns, please feel free to reach out to the Club's Committee, in particular the membership
committee. Thank you for your cooperation on this important issue.

Best regards,
Ramis Chandran
General Manager / Secretary

Royal Selangor Club
7 November 2024
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